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Petawawa, ON – The Town of Petawawa Fire Department is on scene at an active 
structure fire on MacGregor Bay Trail. 

Residents and media are asked to avoid the area as trucks are shuttling water to attack 
the fire. 

Further details will be provided when available. 
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For further information, contact: 

Craig Proulx, Acting Fire Chief 

613-633-9624 

cproulx@petawawa.ca 
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